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Meet the Teacher 16/10 

Oak Class—Runnage 
Farm 

18/9– 
20/9 

Harvest Festival* 30/9 

Grounds Afternoon* 4/10 

Fire Service—
Oak/Birch* 

11/10 

Parents’ Evenings 14/10 
15/10 

Farmwise—Oak/Ash 15/10 

Half Term 21/10-
25/10 

* Details to follow  

Welcome back. I hope you all 
had a wonderful summer holi-
day and made the most of the 
lovely weather and having the 
children at home! It’s great to 
be back at school - the chil-

dren have settled well in their 
new classes and have been 

working hard and learning lots 
already. We extend a special 
welcome to all families  who are new to our school and know 
you will soon feel part of the Tedburn community.  We also 
welcome Miss Andrews into Birch class and I know she is 
really enjoying getting to know the children in her class. 

We have lots of exciting things planned for this year, as we 
work together to improve our school further.  We will be 
continuing our Sports partnership with QE and everyone 
will have the chance to take part in an event at the high 

school. Mrs Dolan is looking forward to continuing to devel-
op Forest school and build on her work last year. We will 

also be part of the Jurassic Maths Hub and Mr Lee will be 
leading lots of exciting new Maths learning within school. 

As you can see our diary for this term is already filling up - 
please check the updated dates/events section on our 

weekly newsletter and website so that you don’t miss any-
thing.  If you aren't already following us on Facebook, 

please do, as this is also where we regularly post updates of 
exciting things happening in school. 

As always we value your support and if you do have any 
questions, issues or concerns then please call us or pop into 

the school office and we will do our best to help.   

We will be having a ‘drop in to meet the teacher’ on Monday 
16th at 2.30.  We will also be running Parent Forums later in 

the year, where you can come along  to discuss ways to 
help us continually improve 
our school. We had lots of 
great ideas from parents 
last year, many which we 
have brought into school 

With all good wishes for a 
happy, rewarding and suc-
cessful year for everyone. 

Mr Keay 


